
Kiddie Prep Childcare

352 West Main Street

Plymouth, Pa 18651

June 23rd, 2016

DearGovernor,

This summer the kids in our summer program are doing an educational project and would like your help.

We are learning about the SOstates and asking that you send usany information you may have about
your wonderful state.

We will have a map of the United Statesand pin your state after we receive something from you.

We hope to have something from each state by the end of summer.

Thank you for taking the time to read this and we hope you will participate in our project.

Sincerely,

Director

Mary Rittenhouse


